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./ INFORMATION
COMMERCIAL ARMED
ROBBERIES

Richmond, Virginia
November 2022 to August 2023

Suspect #1 November 29, 2022 Suspect #1 August 7, 2023 Suspect #2 March 27, 2023 Suspect #2 April 30, 2023

REWARD

The FBI is offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information leading to the arrest and conviction of the two individuals involved in these robberies.

DETAILS

The Federal Bureau of Investigation in Richmond, Virginia, seeks the public’s assistance to help identify two unknown suspects thought to be responsible for a
series of armed robberies throughout the Richmond area since November of 2022. During these robberies, the suspects were armed with handguns which were
seen to include an attached optic and extended magazine.

On November 29, 2022, the Family Dollar located in the 1400 block of East Brookland Park Boulevard in Richmond, was robbed by Suspect #1.

On January 8, 2023, the Family Dollar located in the 1400 block of East Brookland Park Boulevard in Richmond, was robbed by Suspect #1.

On March 13, 2023, the Family Dollar located in the 1700 block of Williamsburg Road in Richmond, was robbed by Suspect #1 and Suspect #2.

On March 27, 2023, Suspect #1 and Suspect #2 unsuccessfully attempted to rob the Dollar General located in the 2900 block of North Avenue in Richmond.
On April 16, 2023, the Carolina Express located in the 3100 block of Carolina Avenue in Richmond, was robbed by Suspect #2.

On April 30, 2023, the Family Dollar located in the 1400 block of East Brookland Park Boulevard in Richmond, was robbed by Suspect #2.

On July 4, 2023, the Family Dollar located in the 2900 block of North Avenue in Richmond was robbed by Suspect #1.

On August 7, 2023, Suspect #1 unsuccessfully attempted to rob the Family Dollar located in the 1400 block of East Brookland Park Boulevard in Richmond.

Suspect #1 is described as a Black male, 5’5" to 5’9", 140 to 170 pounds, with a slim build and light complexion.
Subject #2 is described as a Black male, 5’7 to 6’0", 130 to 160 pounds, with a slim build and medium to dark complexion.

SHOULD BE CONSIDERED ARMED AND DANGEROUS

If you have any information concerning these robberies, please contact the FBI in Richmond at (804) 261-1044, the FBI's Toll-Free tipline at 1-800-CALL-
FBI (1-800-225-5324), or the Richmond Crime Stoppers at (804) 780-1000. You may also contact your local FBI office, the nearest American Embassy
or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov.

Field Office: Richmond


http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/richmond
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